GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF COMMERCE
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No. 5(1)/2022-Admn-I/HR-I Islamabad, 28" November, 2022
CIRCULAR

SUBJECT: VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT AT UNODC’S OFFICE

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of Ministry of Foreign Affairs’
self-explanatory Circular No. Dir (P-I)-1/2022, dated 23-11-2022, along with its enclosure, on
the subject cited above, for placing on official website of the Ministry, for information and
further necessary action by the interested officers of the Ministry, accordingly.

Encl: As above _ \ \
/MO
(Muhammad Imtiaz)
Section Officer (HR-I)
atabase Administrator,
Ministry of Commerce,

Islamabad



Ministry of Foreign Affairs
(Personnel-I Directorate)
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No.Dir (P-I)-1/2022 November 23, 2022

Subject:

Please find attached UNODC's email message regarding vacancy
announcement No.JO 22-Legal Affairs-UNODC-193789-R-Vienna (G) for the
post of Senior Legal Advisor, P-5, Vienna, Austria.

2. All applications must be submitted online through the Online
Recruitment System. Details of the above mentioned vacancy can be reviewed
under the United Nations careers portal home page. Late date of submission of
application online is 08 December, 2022.

3. All eligible officers are encouraged to apply for the subject
vacancy, directly.

Encl: As above L'/,g
Director (Personnel-I)
Distribution:

i).  All Ministries/Divisions/Provincial Governments.
ii), Network Administrator, MoFA, Islamabad for circulation in the
Ministry and Pakistan Missions abroad.



Zimbra parepviennal@®mofa.gov.pk

AW

Employment opportunity at UNODC: Senior Legal Advisor (P-5), JO
193789

From : UNOV Central Message Service Tue, Nov 08, 2022 03:00 AM
<unovcentralmessageservice@un.org>

Subject : Employment opportunity at UNODC:
Senior Legal Advisor (P-5), JO 193789

Reply To : feichtingerb@un.org

FROM
United Nations Office at Vienna
United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime

INFORMATION _
General message to Permanent Missions from the United Nations Office at Vienna. The

following message is forwarded for the attention of the Permanent Misslon. For reply or
comments, please use the e-mall address feichtingerb@un.org

MESSAGE
We would like to draw your attention to the job opening of Senlor Legal Advisor, P-5 at
the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) in Vienna, as

advertised under JO 22- Legal Affairs-UNODC-193789-R-Vienna (G) with a deadline for applizations of 8
December 2022.

UNODC would highly appreciate any assistance that can be provided in disseminating this jcb opening to
solicit applications from guallfied applicants, especially women.

Applications must be submitted individually onilne through the United Nations careers portal home page:
https://careers.un.org/lbw/jobdetail aspx?id=193739&lang=en-US

The website careers.un.org offers detalled guldance and information on the application process.

Thank you for your kind assistance.

Bettina Feichtinger

Human Resources Management Service
Division for Management

United Nations Office at Vienna

United Natlons Office on Drugs and Crime
Websites: www.unov.org, www.unode.org




